
From: Audrey & Dot [agdj@bigpond.com]
Sent: Monday, 6 August 2001 10:48 AM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC Board

We would like you to know we are unhappy with the way appointments are made to the
ABC Board.   We commend you for holding a review.

We believe Parliament should introduce a system which ensures members of the Board are
appointed on the basis of merit and commitment to independent and comprehensive
national public broadcasting, not allegiance to the government of the day.

The present Board and Managing Director no longer have the confidence of the public.

Thank you,

Audrey Garth and Dot Jones.




